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Dear Neighbour, ' 5

We are cumrently in the process of applying to the City of Calgary for a L%and Use Re-designation on our
property to allow for the opportunity to develop a secondary suite. We are requesting your feedback and

support for this application. We want the opportunity to address any-¢oncerns you may ha|ve regarding
this re-designation, which if successful would resultin a development permit application for a secondary

suite on the property. If you suppott this application, noting it below is greatly appreciated.

Please provide your feedback below:

Name: l&‘ Mzup EX K & UBH/“L

Address: H»LL - 00"" (M nousl ANE QG"'Q‘I/CVI
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CITY OF CALGARY

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER
SEP 14 2015
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